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Grade 6 Field Trip Notice
Kings Landing Historical Settlement

TO:

Parents 
FROM:
Grade 6 Teacher
DATE:
June 7, 2011
We will be going on our field trip to Kings Landing on Monday, June 13th.
We will be leaving the school immediately after morning announcements so please do not be late.

Students are asked to:

· Students are asked to wear socks and sneakers.  (No sandals please!)
· Wear appropriate clothing for the weather
· If it is hot and sunny, you will need a hat & sunscreen/bug spray 
· Bring a water bottle
· Bring a bag lunch (no microwave available).  We will be eating as soon as we get there. 
· We will be having pizza and pop for supper at a surprise location. (This will be provided!)

· There is a small gift shop at Kings Landing. Students are able to buy treats there.  We will also be stopping at an Dairy Bar on the way home (in Boiestown) for a cool treat.  Students are asked to bring their own spending money for these two stops.  (About $10 total).  Please ask your child to budget his/her own money wisely.

Students are asked to bring in $5 to the school to help cover the cost of admission, the bus and supper.  Please give the money to your homeroom teacher.   
We will be returning to NSEE at approximately 7:30pm.  

Please have your drive ready.                                        

 Thank you!                                                                                                                     
